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Why would we want to put the Buffalo River at risk AGAIN?  The moratorium should be PERMANENT. 
To consider any other option is ludicrous.

I agree with the Rule Changes to Rules 5 & 6 for a permanent swine CAFO moratorium in the Buffalo
National River Watershed as stated in Docket Numbers #19-002-R and #19-003-R.

Please do the right thing.  Thank you.

Molly Saxon
630 N Willow Ave
Fayetteville, AR. 72701
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